
Individual Research 
Activities—1983-84 

Besides the research described in his 
report on the Epigraphic Survey, 

LANNY BELL also published a memo­
rial to Dr. Labib Habachi in the 
Newsletter of the American Research 
Center in Egypt, no. 126 (Summer 
1984), pp. 3-13. Otherwise, he was 
busy lecturing on "The Luxor Temple 
and the Cult of the Royal Ka" (in the 
Oriental Institute's summer lecture 
series in August), "The Beauty of Chi­
cago House" (for an Oriental Institute 
Docent day in September), "Chicago 
House and the Rescue of the Ancient 
Theban Monuments" (for a James 
Henry Breasted lecture at Rockford, 
Illinois, in September, sponsored 
jointly by the Rockford Society of the 
Archaeological Institute of America, 
the Classics Department of Rockford 
College, and the University of Chicago 
Alumni Association), and "Some 
Secrets of Luxor Temple" (in the 
Luxor City Council in January, in a 
series sponsored by the Governor of 
Qena and the Director of Antiquities 
for Southern Upper Egypt). In May, he 
spoke briefly on Chicago House and 
the Epigraphic Survey after the Orien­
tal Institute annual dinner, which this 
year celebrated the sixtieth anniversary 
of the founding of the Epigraphic Sur­
vey; two days later he spoke on Chi­
cago House for the Chicago Union 
League Club's Civic and Arts Founda­
tion; and in July, he gave the lead-off 
lecture on Egypt for the Oriental Insti­
tute's Summer Institute for Teachers, 

partially supported by a grant from 
the Illinois Humanities Council, speak­
ing on "The Work of the Egyptolog­
ist", being an introduction to 
Egyptologists and Egyptology. 
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